



#### A Word from Kim

April showers bring May flowers! Even though it's a bit chilly out, it sure is nice to see all the tulips and crocuses growing! Hopefully that is a good sign that the warmer weather is just around the corner as I am hoping to open the family cottage over the Victoria Day long weekend!

I would like to take this opportunity to welcome home our snowbirds! While you were away, we have been busy at the clinic. You will notice that we have two new signs outside of our office. One which is lit up outside on the building and one with reflective letters on the lawn. We have also purchased a new air purifier for the office to keep the air fresh and sterile, as this helps to keep our staff and patients healthier. We are in the process of going paperless and are looking forward to this new change.

I have also recently attended Technorama's 43rd Annual Denturism conference in Markham on April 8 & 9th. It is Canada's largest Dental and Denturism Convention. It was very informative and I am very excited to try some of the new products available that were introduced at the show.

I would also like to remind you that we sell Gift Certificates and they can be purchased in any denomination on-line through Shop Collingwood or at the office. This would make a great Mother's Day gift, if you are not sure what to get that special someone who has everything. Why not give the gift of Denture Health? Gift Certificates can be applied towards any Denture Service such as new Dentures, Relines, Repairs, etc. You can also check out our new electric toothbrushes which are available for purchase.

We are committed to providing outstanding service and individual, personalized patient care. Call us to book your complimentary, no obligation consultation appointment. We will also provide you with a written estimate. I look forward to seeing you in the near future!









## How Do I Know If Dentures Are For Me?

Well crafted dentures can restore your smile and allow you to have improved function, style and quality without compromising comfort. Denturists offer various types of dentures, depending on your needs. Proper digestion and nutrition are critical to your overall general health. When you are unable to chew your food effectively because of missing natural teeth or have excessively worn dentures, then you should see your Denturist for a consultation.

Your Denturist will provide you with the professional advise you need to make an informed decision regarding the denture choice that is best for you. The importance of a thorough consultation gives you the chance to discuss your concerns and the treatment options available to you. It also allows your Denturist the opportunity to assess your oral condition and address your needs and expectations.

Chewing efficiently is the first step in digestion. Once the food is minced to a consistency that is safe to swallow, acids in the stomach break down the food further for your body to use.

If you suffer from heartburn, acid reflux or other stomach related problems, this may be due to your lack of chewing ability, dull teeth or other related denture concerns.

Call to book your, "Free Consultation" with us and let your smile shine through!

# Fundraiser for the Collingwood Kinettes

Kim Dadswell and the Kinette Club of Collingwood are participating in the CARSTAR Walk to make Cystic Fibrosis History, joining more than 8,000 fellow Canadians from 70 communities across the country who banded together to help find a cure or control for Cystic Fibrosis (CF).

This fun event will take place on Sunday May 29, 2016 at the Toronto Metro Zoo. Kim would love it if you, and/or your family and friends would join her! If you are not able to attend and would like to sponsor her, then she would greatly appreciate it! She has an envelope at reception in the clinic or if you would prefer to donate online, just go to; <a href="https://secure.e2rm.com/registrant/">https://secure.e2rm.com/registrant/</a>

<u>FundraisingPage.aspx?registrationID=3340776&langPref=en-CA</u> Together, we can make Cystic Fibrosis history! Thank you for your support!



Kim Dadswell, Denturist

We have a full service denture lab on the premises which is cost effective for our patients.

If you like our service, "please tell someone". If you don't, then "please tell us."

Call our office to schedule an appointment that is convenient for you.

Our practice continues to grow by referrals from our patients.



## Helpful Tips

### What NOT to do with or Dentures...

If you have dogs, do not leave your dentures on your night table, unless they are soaking in a denture bath. WHY? Your pets love you and smell your breath on your dentures. Quite often they will either chew them, play with them or lose them while you are sleeping. If you keep them soaking in a container, out of reach, then your dentures are safe.

